Canterbury Cemetery Trustees
John Goegel, Chairman
Jan Cote
Samuel Papps

May 14, 2024

Greg Meeh, Chairman
Canterbury Planning Board
PO Box 500

Canterbury, NH 03224

Dear Mr. Meeh,

The Canterbury Cemetery Trustees wholeheartedly support the Lot Line
Adjustment involving the Hannon property and the Maple Grove Cemetery.
The acquisition of the 0.46 acre lot will benefit the town of Canterbury in the
future by providing adequate burial space, as mandated by NH RSA 289:2.

Respectfully submitted,
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Johnvéoegel, Chairman
on behalf of the Canterbury Cemetery Trustees
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